PUBLIC HEARING
AUGUST 8, 1988

President Stokes opened the Public Hearing at 7 P.M. The hearing was
attended by Mrs Simpson, Mrs. Daniels, Messrs. Heflin, Songer, Schmitt, Witt,
Ditzler, Sterner, Lawver, Mayor Linn, Chief of Police Potter, Attorney Oyler,
Mary Alice Nutter and Jean Odom.

Purpose - to receive citizen input for 1988 SCP Competitive Funds.

Mary Alice Nutter read the following: "The Third Ward Housing Committee
requests the Borough of Gettysburg approve $350,000 of non-entitlement monies
for the augmentation of funds set aside for the Breckenridge Street Housing
Project that has previously been approved by the Borough. We are requesting
that $6,000 of the monies be targeted for an engineering study of the Ice House
area including the buildings in front located on Washington Street."

Jean Odom endorsed the above proposal and stated while the first priority
was the 3rd Ward the committee hopes to expand the project beyond the 3rd Ward
to eliminate blight in the Borough. Presently 20 - 30 houses are targeted for
renovations.

President Stokes extended Council's appreciation to Mary Alice, Jean and
Mr. Sterner for the long hours spent on these projects.

With no further comments forthcoming a motion by Mr. Heflin with second

by Mr. Ditzler the hearing be adjourned at 7:15 P. M. was received. Motion
carried.

Respectfully submitted,
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